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7 August 2018

Chris Creighton
Group Manager, Business Technology Solutions
Auckland Transport

Dear Chris,

| write to confirm Auckland Council’s support to the “CCTV Shared Service for Auckland Region”
board paper that is due to be presented to the AT Board on the 215 of August 2018.

Auckland Council, alongside AT, have been reviewing and designing what a suitable response to
public safety ahead of APEC and America’s Cup 36 and have decided an AT managed CCTV
platform/capability meets the requirements of Auckland Council.

Please take this letter as endorsement from Auckland Council for this opportunity.

Yours sjncerely,
. ) 1S 5

Mark Denvir
Director of ICT
Auckland Council

135 Albert Street | Private Bag 92300, Auckland 1142 | aucklandcouncil.govt.nz | Ph 09 301 0101
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3 August 2018

Chris Creighton

Group Manager - Business Technology Solutions
Level 3, 20 Viaduct Harbour Avenue,

Auckland 1010

Private Bag 92250,

Auckland 1142

Dear Chris

| am writing to lend ATEED’s support for the Board Paper - “CCTV Shared Service for Auckland Region”
ahead of the Auckland Transport Board Meeting on 21 August 2018.

From an ATEED perspective, the implementation of a Shared Service capability for CCTV services across the
region is a collaborative project that would fit naturally into the legacy and leverage framework that ATEED is
developing on behalf of the council family for APEC21 (and AC36).

The enhanced capability that integrated CCTV services would offer for its stakeholders would make a
significant contribution to enhancing Auckland’s ability to host a safe and secure AC36 and APEC21 over
2020/2021. In addition to standing on its own merits, the project presents a valuable legacy opportunity
for the city from the hosting of these two significant international events, bringing benefits that would

endure beyond 2021.

Yours sincerely

YT

Steve Armitag

General Manhager Destination

DDI +64 9 365 0690
Mob +64 21 927 182
E steve.armitage@aucklandnz.com

139 Quay Street. PO Box 5561 Wallesley Sveet,
Auciland 1141, New Zealand

P +54 § 365 05C0

aucklandnz.com/ateed
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7 August 2018

The Board of Directors
Auckland Transport

Re: Police Support for CCTV Share Service.
Dear Members of the Board,

I write in support of the Auckland Transport Board Paper on CCTV Share Service for
the Auckland Region.

For many years, NZ Police and Auckland Transport have been working in partnership
with regard to CCTV to provide a safe and secure Auckland. The use of CCTV is
recognised as a beneficial tool in supporting policing functions that seek to manage
high crime locations and matters of public order.

Over the last 5 years the partnerships has been extremely successful in terms of
preventing and resolving crime, preventing and responding to road trauma and
managing large scale public protests and alcohol related harm and disorder.

NZ Police welcomes the opportunity to further work with Auckland Transport and
Auckland Council in relation to the establishment of a CCTV Share Service for the
Auckland Region.

Auckland Transport has over the past number of years made a significant investment
into their CCTV solution and it is excellent that other organisations that help make
Auckland safe and secure can leverage this investment.

I look forward to working with Auckland Transport and Auckland Council to deliver this
outcome for Auckland.

Yours faithfully

>

Gary Davey

Area Commander
Central Auckland Area
Auckland City District
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